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The Department of the Interior today announced award of a $693,122 contract for 16 miles of road
construction on the Navajo Indian Reservation in Arizona.

Upon completion, the project will provide an all-weather route from State primary road systems to
Round Rock and Lukachukai which will serve the needs of the communities in the Chinle Valley area of
the reservation.

The successful bidder was Daniels Construction Company of Albuquerque, New Mexico. Six other bids
were submitted, ranging to a high of $1,057,960.20.

https://www.bia.gov/as-ia/opa/online-press-release/navajo-indian-reservation-road-contract-awarded-1

https://www.bia.gov/node/9912/printable/pdf

